
Lectures for child 
scientists 

The National Chemical Labora­
tory (NCL) has invited students 
of classes VIII and XI to partici­
pate in its outreach programme. 
Sessions will be held on the NCL 
campus on Pashan Road once a 
month on Sundays, between 10 
amand 11.30am. The first talk 
on September 28 will see Dr 
Chetan Gadgil speaking. Stu­
dents can write to mailto:out-
reach@nd.res.in > or call up 
020-25902132. Further infor-
mation is available on 
www.nclacademy.org/outreach/ 
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